OCEANSIDE PHOTOGRAPHERS

Minutes of General Meeting March 4th 2015

President - Vivienne Bearder Past President - Shelley Harynuk Vice President - Richard Peeke-Vout Treasurer-Ed Dunnett Secretary - Teresa Lange Kings

Directors: Education - Libby Lovis Exhibitions - Lavonne Gaddy Program - Lajla Stevenson

Membership - Deb Kuzbik Newsletter - Frieda van der Ree/Dennis Ritchie

Data & Equipment - Jack Harynuk Field trips/Assignments- Sally Shivers

The meeting was held at the QB Civic Centre, March 4th at 7pm.

Attendance: approx 54 members and guests

7:00pm: The meeting was called to order by President Vivienne.

Jack introduced our speaker Ernst Vegt from the Comox Camera Club (now called the Comox Valley Photographic Society) who spoke about colour printing and how to get better results.

Break: 8:00-8:20

Membership: Deb introduced 8 guests nad 5 new members. Our membership is now at 99 members. Members were reminded that 2015 fees are now due and they should bring exact cash or cheques to the next meeting.

Vice President: Richard no report

Treasurer: Ed-absent. No report

Secretary: Teresa-no report

Exhibits: Levonne We have a new exibit at the Bayside Quality Inn until March 31st.

Three members continue to show at Bread and Honey Food Company.

Upcoming exhibitions will be at the Baysine Quality Inn in July and August when approx 35 photos will be needed and the MAC in August when approx 50 photos will be needed.

Levonne thanked the members who help hang the shows.

Education: Libby The next education meeting will be 17th. Deb will demonstrate matte cutting, Les will talk about cleaning your equipment and Jack and John Critchley will speak on Lightroom. April meeting will deal with Panoramas.

Sig on Elements will be offered outside the education meeting. Libby will send out a notification.

Programs: Lajla-absent. No report

Assignments and Field Trips: Sally

Assignments: March-Faces and Places: April-All that Glistens

Field trips: March -Saturday March 14th to the Robert Held Glass Studio with lunch at Boston Pizza.

Newsletter: Frieda thanked everyone for their contributions. The April and May editions will be smaller. Frieda indicated that both she and Dennis have to step down from their positions so we need volunteers to step up and replace them.

Data and Equipment: Jack explained some changes to the website. Information on the speakers can be found on the News page and there is a "look back" icon.

Past President: Shelley-no report.

New Business: Vivienne reminded everyone that the AGM happens in May and we need people to serve on the Management Committee. A link to Photolife Magazine for a special rate for photoclubs will be send out if requested.

Results for Assignment Macro

В	/W

3rd Ken Meisner 2nd Inge McDonald 1st Beate Kuhn

Colour

3rd Clifford Anderson/Ken Meisner

2nd Inge McDonald1st Paul Edenlenbos

Digital Art

3rd Inge Mcdonald/Mary Watts

2nd Beate Kuhn1st Ken Meisner

Field Trip Slideshow of: Cumberland

Thanks to Sally and Richard for putting together these presentations.

The meeting adjourned at 8:55pm

Minutes prepared by Secretary Teresa Lange Kings